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Our Value for March is Love 

 

 

 

 

 

Low bank Ground Residential 

From March  11th to the 15th a group of children from 
Years 5 and 6 took part in a residential visit to Low 
Bank Ground Outdoor Education Centre in Coniston. 
During the week the children took part in lots of    
activities on the lake and also in the woods and on the 
mountains. Despite some extremely wet weather the 
children had a great time and tried many activities 
for the first time. 

Don’t forget the Easter Egg    
competition. All entries need to be 
brought to school on Thursday 
morning. 

Experience Easter 

We were extremely grateful to the volunteers at St 
Thomas’ Church who set up the Experience Easter  
story in church. We took the children in Years 2 and 4 
across and they were able to find out all about the 
events up to and after the crucifixion.  

Goodbye and Good Luck. 

On Thursday we say goodbye to Mrs Bannon and 
Miss Atherton. As you know Mrs Bannon has secured 
promotion to another Wigan school. We would like 
to thank her for her 14 years of dedication to St 
Thomas’ School and wish her all the best for the   
future. 

Miss Atherton has been covering Miss Maloney’s ma-
ternity leave. Miss Maloney will be returning after 
the Easter holidays. Again we would like to thank 
Miss Atherton for all her hard work and wish her 
good luck. 

Dates for your diary. 

28th March—School finishes for Easter. 

15th April—School opens. 

22nd April—Year 5 trip to Bramhall Hall. 

23rd April—Year 6 trip to Bramhall Hall. 

25th the April, 9.00am—Year 2 class assembly. 

6th May—Bank Holiday Monday. Day off. 


